NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Chapter 11, 15.2-2204 of the Code of Virginia as
amended that the Northumberland County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on
October 10, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Northumberland County Courts Building at 220 Judicial
Place, Heathsville VA to consider a request by Mr. Douglas Ira to apply for establishing
regulatory “No Wake Buoy Markers” in an area of Bailey Prong, a tributary off of Cranes
Creek, boundaries described as Latitude 37° 48°50” N and Longitude -76° 19°34” W, and
Latitude 37° 48°55” N and Longitude -76° 19°48” W to the Department of Wildlife Resources
(DWR).

All written comments should be received by the County Administrator’s Office prior to
the meeting. Instructions for attending the meeting either physically or telephonically can be
found on our website at www.co.northumberland.va.us. For further information concerning this
matter, contact the County Administrator’s Office at the Old Courthouse in Heathsville, VA
(804-580-7666 or email ltadlock(@co.northumberland.va.us). If you are physically disabled,
hearing or visually impaired and need assistance with this hearing, please call Mike Plante at
804-580-8910 (Voice) or Via the Virginia Relay or TDD for assistance.

Northumberland County Board of Supervisors
By: E. Luttrell Tadlock, County Administrator



